9/14/23 Notes from Healthy School Committee Meeting:

Principal McLaughlin introduced Mangum Schools Food Nutrition Manager Melissa
Kyle.

Melissa Kyle discussed/described our Second Chance Breakfast, Lunch Rotation,
cafeteria lunches & food choices at MHS.

Superintendent Travis Reese discussed/described the transition of a meal barcode
scanner for students during the month of October.

Principal McLaughlin introduced MPS full-time nurse Jennifer Slaton.

MPS School Nurse Jennifer Slaton discussed/described current illnesses,
authorizations forms, inhalers, Narcan, tourniquets, AED for students.

SRO Amber Esponsa and Principal McLaughlin discussed/described the
importance/purpose of Narcans implemented at MPS.

Principle McLaughlin asked for any additional input/concerns on campus issues from
students, faculty, staff & parents.
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